

Newsletter Issue 4, March 2017

The final FiSh chapter...

The final day of screening for the FiSh Study is Friday 31 March. So far, we have randomised a total of **64** patients. With just over three weeks left, it is important that all eligible patients are recruited in these final few weeks.



🕵 My, what BIG numbers you have! 🏖



Once upon a time, there were 12 hospitals located in the wild green forests throughout the southern kingdoms. With the new year well under way, the hospitals have continued their journey to screen and recruit FiSh patients...

The pages opposite show how many patients have been recruited so far in 2017.

How many more patients will be recruited?

To be continued...





	Jan	Feb	Mar	
Chelsea and Westminster	2	3	?	
Bristol	1	2	?	1
St Mary's	0	2	?	
Salisbury	0	2	? /	
Southampton	1	0	? /	
Queen Alexandra	1	0	?!	
Northwick Park	1	0	?	
Royal Devon and Exeter	0	1	?	
Whittington	0	0	?	
Watford	0	0	?	
Musgrove Park	0	0	?	
Royal United	0	0	?	

Follow the yellow CRF road...



Remember - the yellow boxed pages in the CRF are to be completed at the time of randomisation and during delivery of the fluid boluses.

Complete the CRF and enter data onto MACRO as close to the time as possible. This will mean that the time on the road to completion is much shorter!

Please do get in touch with the team if you have any questions about data entry. We are here to help!

You shall go to the ball!

The shoe fits all of you, so make sure to attend the next site teleconference on:

Thursday 16 March, 12.00 - 13.00

Don't be late pumpkin!





Heigh-ho, there's more doctors to train - let's go!

Many of you have recently had new junior doctors join your ranks! Consider the following when training them on FiSh:



Use research induction sessions to introduce new staff to FiSh



Provide the FiSh quiz to inform and test new members of staff about the study



Supply new staff with pocket cards and pens and inform them of who to contact if they have any questions

Our story has not yet ended...

FiSh Study Team

Email: fish@icnarc.org
Telephone: 020 7269 9277
24/7 support line: 020 7269 9290



FiSh - Fluids in Shock Study NIHR HTA grant: 13/04/105

CPMS ID: 31037

ISRCTN15244462

